Kennett, Bonnie

5.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Laura Sauve .

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 8:35 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Dunbar Ryerson United Church Rezoning, 2165-2195 and 2205-2291 West 45 Avenue)
Hi,

. . 5.22(1) Personal and Confidential
My name is Dr Laura Sauve and I live at

I have lived in this part of care is Dale for two years. My son attends Quilchena elementary school. My
family and I try your hardest to support the local businesses. I am very strongly supportive of the Dunbar
Ryerson church rezoning initiative. Many business owners in my neighbourhood have mentioned that they
find it difficult to survive because of the sparse population in this neighborhood.

Unfortunately, a large number of the houses in this neighbourhood seem to be empty. rental accommodation
and accommodation aimed at Liwer income Vancouverites is very sorely needed in this neighborhood. It will
only make the community more vibrant and more viable. It was likely benefit the businesses which are
currently struggling for a lack of workers could afford to live in the neighbourhood as well as a lack of
customers.

The local schools would certainly benefit from a more stable population. Finally, it is critical that we continue
to have the space available in Dunbar Ryerson church for arts and community groups. The heritage building is
a landmarks in this neighbourhood but definitely needs restoration and renovation.

[ would be happy to answer any further questions.
Thank you for considering my input

yours sincerely
Dr. Laura Sauve





